COMING SOON!

- Little free library is being installed in the Scarlet Oak culde-sac
- 2021 Annual Block party 10/9/2021
- Fall garage sale
 9/24-9/25
 sponsored by The
 Maher Team
 (Charles & Natasha)
- Pet waste bag dispensers are being installed

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Dan Daegling-President Tom Heitert-Treasurer Robert Williamson-Secretary

DNI PROPERTIES CONTACT INFORMATION

662 Office Parkway Creve Coeur, MO 63141 Phone: (314) 576-0700

Ingrid Stewart, CMCA Community Manager istewart@dniproperties.com

Debbie Billingsley Community Support Coordinator dbillinglsey@dniproperties.com

Paula Dedert
Accounting Specialist
pdedert@dniproperties.com
(account & pymt. info.)

Meadow View Homeowners Association

September 2021 Newsletter

Annual Block Party

Saturday, October 9, 2021 2:00 PM

Volunteers are needed for set up and take down.

Please contact Angie Berga (Committee Chairperson) or Debbie Billingsley (DNI Properties) Angie's contact information is on the Meadow View Facebook page.

Parking Reminder

We know how parking can easily get out of control within a neighborhood, but the Board would like to use this newsletter to remind the Meadow View residents of a few parking rules and best practices:

- As a courtesy to your neighbors, USPS, and emergency vehicles, please do not park on the street
- Semi-trucks are never allowed to park in the community
- Boats and RVs are not allowed in your driveway or subdivision
- An amendment was passed to control motorbikes riding up and down the streets causing safety issues and noise. It is posted on www.meadowviewcommunity.com

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our community safe and enjoyable for all owners.

2021 Election Results

The Board is happy to announce Dan Daegling has been re-elected to the Meadow View Board of Trustees. Please join the Board in congratulating Dan and supporting him during his term.

Indenture Review

We have received minimal input on additions/changes to the indentures from residents. The invitation to provide input is still open, just email Ingrid with your thoughts. The goal of the Board is to provide a red-lined copy of the indentures via email for homeowner's review. Once approved, then an updated, condensed, digitized, and searchable format of the indentures will be available for the community.

Halloween Night

We will again hire security to control the entrance access to the community on 10-31-21. This year's password is **Tootsie Roll**. Please remember to give this to your guests coming over that night. We hope everyone has a fun and safe evening!



- Please follow CDC guidelines regarding social distancing.
- Trick or Treat at your own risk, Meadow View Association is not responsible.

Provide Your Contact Information

To immediately receive current and important subdivision information please email Debbie Billingsley.